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Oregon has a  long history of successful mail in ballots.  Vote by mail allows more 

people to participate than in person voting.  Our democracy needs to have 

participation from as many people to work at it's best.  People who are unable to get 

to the polls physically due to mobility, transportation, and time constraints are able to 

participate in our democratic process with mail in ballots, which is imperative for the 

strength of our democracy.  Please, please oppose this bill!   


